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Hello everyone, 

I hope you have all had a super week.  I had a great day yesterday 
with Year 3 on their trip to a Stone Age settlement deep in the forest.  
Ghulam and Abdul Wahid looked after me really well and we all had 
a great time., especially making bread with our hands!  Very messy! 

Thank you to the children and parents for their good wishes and gifts 
today on the occasion of a special birthday for me—I don’t know how you found out but 
I am very blessed to have such a wonderful family of staff, children and parents at 
Thornton. 

I hope you all have a super weekend—looking forward to seeing you all next week! 

Sue Simmons, Headteacher. 

Well done to all the children that took 

part in the readathon! You all raised a 

whooping £430.81! 

Year 3 stone age Trip. 

This term year 3 are learning all about the stone age, they 

had an amazing time on their trip to the outback. They 

learnt all about how people lived in the Stone Age. They 

learnt how to make bread and weapons using stones.  

Readathon! 
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Instant frozen yoghurt 
 

Ingredients: 
 
250g frozen mixed 
berry’s 
250g 0%-fat Greek yogurt  
1 tbsp honey  
 
Method: 
Blend berries, yogurt and honey in a food 
processor for 20 seconds, until it comes 
together to a smooth ice-cream texture.   
Scoop into bowls and serve.  
 

Enjoy!  
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NOTICE– After school Club Members. 

A reminder to parents that the office is 

closed after 4:30 therefore if your child 

attends after school club, please contact 

the number below to collect your child! 

After school club : 07468081280 

 

  

Homework Club runs every Monday, 

Tuesday and Wednesday from 8.15am to 

8.45am.  It is a chance for children to get 

help with their homework and also for 

those who do not have access to the internet 

at home to complete their homework in 

school. All children attending Thornton are 

welcome to attend, but must arrive in the 

main Reception area on time so that the 

club can start promptly! 

Star Pupil assembly will be on: 

Wednesday 19th September at 9:00 am. 


